
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

 
 
 
 
 
April 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: SATs Parent Meeting 
 
We are writing to thank you for your continued support in the run up to SATs week and to 
inform you of the opportunity for you to meet with your child’s class teacher. 
 
This will be a chance to ask any questions regarding the SATs week, which runs from 
Monday 12 May to Thursday 15 May 2025 and understand how you can best support 
your child in the last few days before this assessment week. 
 
The meeting will take place in the small hall on Wednesday 7 May 2025 at 3.15pm. 
 
Please reiterate at home how proud we are of our pupils.  We believe that they can 
succeed. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

 
Miss Katy Ballantyne 
Assistant Headteacher 


